Campus Improvements During \

The Pandemic

We are making use of this time to improve the SMC Emeritus campus for your safe return.

e New HVAC System e Openable Window - Room 205

e [ocally Controllable Thermostats ¢ Sliding Self-Opening Doors - 1st Floor Foyer Entry
e FElevator Refurbishment e Major Elevator Refurbishment

e Automatic Door Openers - 1st Floor Restrooms e Sanitizer stations, signage, plexiglass dividers and
e Mirrors Added - Room 308 other safety measures related to COVID-19

¥ Donation Questions & Answers

Q: What is the preferred way to donate?
A: Donating by credit card online is quick and secure. Best of all, you will receive a receipt immediately.
Please visit SantaMonicaCollegeFoundation.org/Emeritus
You may also call (310) 434-4215 to make a credit card donation by phone.

Q: What if | want to donate by check?
A. Please make your check payable to "SMC Foundation," write "Emeritus" in the memo line, and mail using
the enclosed envelope to Attn: SMC Foundation, 1900 Pico Blvd, Santa Monica, CA 90405.

Q: Can | donate through a Donor Advised Fund (DAF)?
A: Yes. Simply direct your DAF to make a donation to the SMC Foundation. Be sure to give our IRS nonprofit
ID# 95-6047779 and make sure to include in the "memo" section the name of the program you want to
benefit, i.e.,"SMC Emeritus" or "Meal Project."

Q. Can | donate stock?
A: Yes. Please call us at (310) 434-4215 and we will provide you with the information your broker will need.

Q: Can | make my donation in person?
A: No. The Emeritus campus is closed to students during this time (the pandemic).

Q: How can | make an estate gift or bequest?

A: Whether you choose a simple bequest or other planned gift, you can designate it to benefit all students
of Santa Monica College, a specific program at Santa Monica College, including Emeritus, or set up a named
scholarship. We encourage you to contact the Foundation at (310) 434-4215 for more information about
estate gift options.

Q. Can | donate my car?
A. Yes. One call takes care of everything, including towing, if necessary, DMV paperwork, and your donation
receipt for tax purposes. Please call our car donation service at 855-500-7433 and let the associate know
you would like to directs the donation to the SMC Foundation, Emeritus Program.



